
Doylestown 
township
Starting on November 17, 2024, 
single-use plastic and non-recyclable bags will NO
longer be available at checkout for carry-out goods.

Please remember to bring your own bag the next time
you visit to help carry the change in Doylestown!

PURCHASES AFFECTED: 
Any provision or sale of food, merchandise, goods, or materials.

BAGS AFFECTED: 
Single-Use Plastic Bags & Non-Recyclable Paper Bags (does not contain 
at least 40 percent post-consumer recycled content).
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learn more

Carry the change with


